
From: Soura, Christian
To: LeMoine, LeighLeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/21/2013 9:53:30 PM
Subject: Re: Scheduled Call with Governor McCrory

Maybe this refers to that Gov's Offshore Consortium, or whatever it was called...the thing Jindal was chairing.


CLS


 

From: LeMoine, Leigh 

Sent: Monday, January 21, 2013 06:06 PM

To: Soura, Christian 

Subject: FW: Scheduled Call with Governor McCrory 

 

Is this something we’re working on? -Leigh
 
From: Frazier, Lisa [mailto:lisa.frazier@nc.gov] 

Sent: Monday, January 21, 2013 4:14 PM

To: LeMoine, Leigh

Cc: Walls, Courtney; Stith, Thomas A

Subject: RE: Scheduled Call with Governor McCrory
 
Good afternoon, Leigh. 
 
I am asked to follow up regarding the call that Governor Haley and Governor McCrory had last week.  They discussed 
the topic of off-shore drilling.  There was agreement that North Carolina, and hence Governor McCrory, wants to be 
an active participant in sharing the vision forming between Virginia and South Carolina and the forthcoming 
announcement of that vision. 
 
Could you please send the names of those in Governor Haley’s administration who are / will be working on this 
energy initiative, so we can connect them with the team members in our administration with whom they will be 
working?
 
Lisa Frazier
Executive Assistant to Governor Pat McCrory
NC State Capitol
 
O:  919.733.6001
M: 919.434.8738
F:  919.733.3175
 
Email:  lisa.frazier@nc.gov

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov
mailto:lisa.frazier@nc.gov

